
2400 N. Dearing Road o Parma, Ml 49269 o Tel: (517) 622-7000 · 

July 14, 2017 

Mr. Mike Kovalchick 
Senior Environmental Engineer 
Air Quality Division 
Michigan Department of Environmental Quality 
301 East Louis Glick Highway 
Jackson, Ml 49201 

Dear Mr. Kovalchick: 

In response to the violation from the June 1, 2017 compliance inspection for t~e federal 
Clean Air Act; Part 55, Air Pollution Control, of the Natural Resources and Environmental 
Protection Act, 1994 PA 451, as amended (Act 451) and the associated Air Pollution 
Control Rules and our Renewable Operating Permit (ROP) No. MI-ROP-N1966-2015, we 
have implemented the following countermeasures. 

Violation: The Company failed to provide documentation that demonstrates that they 
are in compliance with all of the requirements of the BOILER MACT. 

Response: MAC/ has contacted a certified EPA Energy Assessment company to 
complete the required Energy Assessment. An Initial Notification Report was submitted 
in March 2014. Once the energy assessment is completed, MAC/ will notify the MDEQ. 
Since all MAC/ Boilers are gas fired boilers, they are exempt from reporting. 

If any further information is required or you have any questions, please feel free to contact 
me at the below information. 
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.... ._.J"·.~or Environmental Engineer 
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